
 

 
 
 
TO:  BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
FROM:  Maurene Stanton, Executive Director of Human Resources 
 
SUBJECT:  Goods and Services Contract with Therapeutic Health Services 
 
DATE:   June 21, 2022 
 
TYPE:  Action Required 
 

Attached you will find a Goods and Services Contract and an attached Memorandum of 
Understanding between the Stanwood-Camano School District and Therapeutic Health 
Services (THS) to provide Mental Health Services to students in our school district. 

THS will employ full-time mental health professionals who will serve secondary school 
students over the summer and during the 2022-23 school year. These professionals will 
provide mental health assessments, individual and group therapy to students identified 
by school district employees (guidance counselors, administrators, student support 
advocates) as needing behavioral health services. 

Appendix A outlines the services and fees associated with this agreement. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience. 

  

Recommendation: I recommend the board’s approval of the attached contract with 
Therapeutic Health Services. 

               

 






























